ILLINOIS Pat Quinn, Governor
DEPARTMENT OF CENTRAL MANAGEMENT SERVICES

Malcolm Weems, Director

March 29, 2013

The Honorable John Cullerton
President of the Senate
Illinois State Senate

327 Capitol Building
Springfield, Illinois 6706

Dear President Cullerton:

The State Services Assurance Act, Public Act 95-707, passed in November 2008 and
requires each state agency to report annually to the General Assembly their staffing
level of bilingual employees.

Attached please find the report of bilingual employees currently employed by the
Department of Central Management Services. Establishing positions with multilingual
options and incorporating multilingual skills into existing positions enables our agency to
provide better services more efficiently to the public.

Should you have any questions or need any additional information, please contact Cory
Foster, CMS Bureau of Personnel, Division of Statewide Services, at 312/814-2364.

Sincerely,

e 2o

alcolm E. Weems
Director

Attachment

cc: Cory Foster, Department of Central Management Services

100 W. Randolph, Suite 4-500, Chicago, IL 60601-3274
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ILLINOIS Pat Quinn, Governor
DEPARTMENT OF CENTRAL MANAGEMENT SERVICES

Malcolm Weems, Director

Employees of Central Management Services Receiving Bilingual Pay
314/12013
Incumbent Title Position Number Language
Gutierrez, Carlos Public Service Adm 37015-37-04-000-10-01 | Spanish
Lazic, Maria Admin Assistant 1 00501-37-04-000-31-02 | Spanish
Magana, Mayra Human Resources Spec | 19693-37-22-200-01-02 | Spanish
Solorzano, Maria Office Associate 30015-37-66-150-41-10 | Spanish
Trevino-Ali, Rosa Admin Assistant 1 00501-37-04-000-31-02 | Spanish
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